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Mail in voting is very important to the state as it increases our voters turnout & allows 

those not able to travel to a voting place, such as the disabled, elderly, every day 

workers who may be scheduled during those times, or single parents busy raising 

kids as some examples to know they can still share their voice and be heard in our 

democratic system & to strip that away from oregonians would be a disservice to all 

of us & nothing short of an act of voter suppression against those without means to 

travel to polling places 


